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What Have We Been Learning? 

to work hard and try their best. Mrs Windmill popped into Jet Class 
this week to teach them for a session and she was thrilled to see 
how much progress they have made since leaving Topaz Class.  She 

complimented them on their brilliant listening and she was impressed 
by their beautiful handwriting.  Well done Jets!  

In History and English this week we have been learning all about the 
Wickwar gas explosion that happened in 1987.  We were lucky 

the children!!  They were fully engaged in the story and it inspired 
some lovely drama and role play activities where the children went 
off to interview the policeman and residents of Wickwar about the 

explosion and film their interviews using the ipads. 

In English, the children went on to use their knowledge and 
experiences to write a great recount all about this important part of 

 

 



In PE the children are continuing to work on devising new games that 
involve throwing and catching skills.  They have been creating rules 
and sharing these with each other to teach others how to play their 

new game. 

Thank you to all of you for attending Parents evening this week.  It 
was lovely to catch up with you all and share the great work your 

children have been doing in school. 

 

Next Week 
 

Enjoy half term and hope the 
children enjoy a well deserved 

rest! 
 

Please note: 
 

Monday 30th October 2023 
INSET Day 

 

Home Learning 
 
 
 

Please continue to hear your 
child read as much as possible 

over the half term. 

 


